College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools
From: Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date: June 10, 2015

Subject: Consider approval of administrator assignment
Agenda Item: I-1

Board Priorities: 1,2

District Goals: 1,2,3,5

Background

In reorganization of campus administration, Jeff Mann was assigned as AMCMS Campus
Principal, leaving the vacancy of principal at Oakwood Intermediate School. This position was
posted according to district policy, applications were reviewed and a committee of district
administrators interviewed four internal candidates on June 9, 2015. The committee participants
were Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools, Greg Mclntyre, Deputy Superintendent for
Curriculum and Instruction, Molley Perry, Executive Director of Special Services and
Accountability, and Kelly Kovacs, Director of Instruction and Leadership Development.

Dr. Ealy recommends Joshua Symank, current Assistant Principal at Pebble Creek Elementary

for the positon of Oakwood Campus Principal. Mr. Symank has also served as teacher, coach
and Assistant Principal at College Station Middle School.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees accept
the recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to assign Joshua Symank to the position
of Oakwood Intermediate School campus principal.
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